
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Make plans now to attend one of the biggest and best car events in the Greater Sacramento area. The 

Capital City Cruisers in cooperation with the Palladio Mall and Gifts From The Heart invite you to join us 

for Great Food; Great Shopping; Great Entertainment; and Great Cars at a Great Venue 
 

We’re expecting 400 of Northern California’s finest Hot Rods; Street Rods; Muscle & Classic Cars to be in 

attendance. The Palladio, located at 410 Palladio Parkway in Folsom, has 55 Plus Stores, 13 Restaurants, 

16 Movie Theaters,  and will be the place to be October 18, 2015. 
 

Contact Donn Edlund at 916-802-5413 with questions or for more information. Make checks payable and 

mail to: Capital City Cruisers, C/O Donn Edlund , 5050 Laguna Blvd #112-447 Elk Grove CA 95758. Show 

goes on rain or shine! Vendor set-up starts at 6:30 AM and must be set by 7:30 AM. We appreciate a 

product donation in addition to the booth fee to be used as a raffle prize…Thank You. 

Vendors Welcome – Contact Donn Edlund at 916-684-8297 For More Info! 

*************************************************** **************************************************** 

10X10 Booth: $50.00                                 Vendor  Registration                                      10X20 Booth: $75.00 

 

Name_____________________________________Phone_____________________E-Mail________________ 
 
Address______________________________City___________________________State___Zip_____________ 
 
Business Name _______________________________________Product Types_________________________ 
 
Business License #________________________Seller’sPermit#_________________________State________ 
 
Health Permit # (If Serving Food Items) _____________________________________________State________ 
 
NOTICE TO OUR VENDORS: 
Capital City Cruisers has been notified by the California State Board of Equalization that any party selling anything at our show must hold a valid 
California Seller's Permit. We are required to verify with the state that the permits are valid prior to allowing any party to sell anything at our show 
or we face a fine of $1,000 per violation. Consequently, all sellers are required to provide us with their Seller's Permit Number on or before April 1, 
2014 in order to allow us time to verify that the number is valid. Last year we found that several numbers were expired, invalid, or not registered to 
the seller using them. No matter who you are - a church group or service club, a crafter selling crafts, a dealer selling antiques, or an individual selling 
car parts - You Must All Have Valid Seller's Permit! You may apply at any State Board of Equalization Field Office or by mail. Forms are available on-
line at www.boe.ca.gov or for more information call them at 800-400-7115. Please include a copy of your Permit with your Reg. 

 
Signature__________________________________________________________________________________________Date________________________ 

 

Sponsors: 

                        

 
 

Visit Our Website at http://capitolcitycruisers.org 


